
4 October 2023 

Stranger Holdings plc 

  

("Stranger" or the "Company") 

  

Resignation of Joint Company Secretary 

  

Stranger Holdings plc announces that James Longly has resigned as Joint Company Secretary; Cargil 

Management Services Limited remains as Stranger's sole Company Secretary.  

  

**ENDS** 

  

For further information on the Company please contact: 

  

James Longley 

  

Stranger Holdings plc jamestclongley@aol.com 

Isabel de Salis/Paul Dulieu St Brides Partners Ltd, 

Financial PR 

  

neo@stbridespartners.co.uk 

 


